
 

 

BUDGET COMMITTEE  MARCH 12, 2004 

CORRESPONDENCE -  
GALLANOUGH RESOURCE CENTRE 
(Referred from the Budget Committee Meeting of March 5, 2004) 
 
The Budget Committee at its meeting of March 5, 2004 recommended: 

 
1) That this matter be referred to the next Budget Committee meeting; and 
 
2) That the written submission of Mr. Rick Meridew, President, Gallanough Resource 

Centre, 1 Brooke Street, Thornhill, L4J 2K7, dated March 2, 2004 (Attachment #2), be 
received. 

 
 
The Budget Committee at its meeting of February 27, 2004 recommended: 
 
1) That this matter be referred to the next Budget Committee meeting; and 

 
2) That the correspondence of Mr. Rick Meridew, President, Gallanough Resource Centre, 

1 Brooke Street, Thornhill, L4J 2K7, dated February 9, 2004 (Attachment #1), be 
received. 

Recommendation 

Please refer to the correspondence from Mr. Rick Meridew, President, Gallanough Resource 
Centre, dated February 9, 2004 (Attachment #1). 
 
Please refer to the written submission from Mr. Rick Meridew, President, Gallanough Resource 
Centre, dated March 2, 2004 (Attachment #2). 
 
 
(The foregoing matter was brought to the attention of the Committee by Councillor Susan Kadis) 


